
Martyn Williams Report for LRA meeting on Monday 7th January 2019 

 

Forward Planning Group 

 

1)-The Local Plan-the consultation report on the preferred greenfield sites for residential 

development will not now be issued until about May/June (after the local elections) 

 

2)-Transform Leatherhead- the next public meeting  is scheduled for  Thursday 7th March. 

 

                                              - The Swan Centre- Work on the improvements will restart following the 

Xmas/New Year holidays 

                                                -  Claire/James House-following  the consensus expressed at the 

November meeting a robust letter of representation was submitted in respect of the planning 

application lodged by MVDC. 

                                                -Flood Alleviation-an exhibition is to be held  on Thursday 28th February 

between 14.30 and 20.00 at the Letherhead Institute. 

                                                 -High Street-remedial work on the redundant feature to commence 

shortly,with completion by Easter 

                                                  -A feasibility study as to the possibility of allowing late afternoon parking 

in the High Street to be carried out.    There will be workshops for stakeholders in February/March. 

 

3)-Kingston House Gardens-Clarion have lodged a planning application as per their last consultation 

proposals.   A strongly worded objection to the plans was lodged.   Clarion have now submitted 

revised plans, which show changes to Block A, but none to Blocks B and C.   We have been advised 

that the planners will write to all those who submitted representations, advising them as to what 

has changed and giving all an opportunity to make revised representations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


